
Foundation News! 
7th March 2025 

This Week 

We have had a very busy week, finding out about 
Shrove Tuesday celebrations around the world, 
taking part in World Book Day, and continuing 
our learning about our Solar System. The children 
have also made the most of the sunshine and 
have spent lots of time outdoors. We are sure the 
children are ready for a well-deserved rest over 
the weekend! 

In maths, we have been sharing amounts into 
equal groups. The children are becoming very 
good at seeing when the groups are the same or 
‘fair’. We have been practicing describing the 
groups as ‘x lots of y’, e.g. 6 can be shared into 3 
lots of 2. 

In phonics, we have focused on letter formation. 
We have recapped the letter formation families 
and practiced forming them from the correct 
starting point. Please encourage this if your child 
is writing at home, thank you. 

Poetry Basket: Pancakes 

Messages 

If you would like to take part in the ‘Read Your 
Way’ photo competition, you can upload your 
pictures to Tapestry and we will make sure they 
get to Mrs. Turner. Deadline for entry is 14.03.25. 

Diary Dates: 

11th—15th March: British Science Week 

Friday 21st March, 3 to 4: Scholastic Book Fair 

Tuesday 1st April: EYFS Craft Afternoon. Join us 
in school from 1.30 for springtime craft activities. 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday                         
to                                         

Toby! 


